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Dear (NAME),
I am writing to you to let you know that as we have discussed, Sandwell Children’s Services will no longer be working with you and your children, (NAME) and (NAME). 
We have made this decision together with you and your children as we all agree that at the moment (POSITIVE) is working well and we have been pleased that (POSITIVE). 
[bookmark: _GoBack]People in your community who have helped you, like school and police, will carry on doing this as always. We have agreed that you will continue to work around( things left to do) with ( agency) and we have copied this letter to them 
We hope that you will carry on making good changes and keep working on doing all you can to help your children be the best that they can be.
Kind regards,
Social Worker.
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Sharon Moore 
Service Director – Children and Families
Care Management Team
Oldbury Council House
P O BOX 2374
Oldbury
B69 3DE

Telephone:	0121 569 7220
E-mail:	children_families@sandwell.gov.uk
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